
Site Report – Levelock – February 2025 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Kathy Touring 
Head Teacher 

 

Photos & Description of Activities and Events 
The basketball team participated in the district meet and placed 2nd in the Mix-3 category. This is the last 
sporting event for our graduating seniors and they continued to represent Levelock well. 
Student government continues to be active in running the school store as a fundraising and educational 
endeavor. 
Both graduating seniors have been accepted into CTE programs this year. We are proud of their 
achievements. 
Mr.  was able to visit the school and participate in a classroom activity on Sea Life. (below) Bill Cornell

 

Personnel Update 
Rob Fagerquist (6-12) Retired LPSD Principal and former teacher, 13 years in education 
Kathy Touring (K-5 and head teacher) 1st full year in LPSD, 12 years in education total 
Edwin Peterson - classroom aide, PE, Night Gym - 3rd year 
Seantay Peterson - custodian and maintenance, basketball and CC coach, 7th year 
Izac Huesca - cook - 7th year 
Daran McDowell - maintenance, 1st year 
 

Classroom Highlight 
The focus in the elementary grades continues to be on literacy and achieving benchmark levels for all 
students. 

LSAC Activity 
LSAC met Feb. 6 to discuss graduation dates and enrollment for FY26. Ms. Rattenbury was in attendance as a 
visitor from the Department of Health. 
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Community Engagement  
Kumi Rattenbury from the AK Dept. of Health visited Levelock this past month. Weather concerns shortened 
her visit, but she was able to lead classroom lessons as well as visit with the Village Council. Assistant 
Superintendent, Bill Cornell also visited Levelock in Feb. and was able to meet with parents and council 
representatives to discuss future plans. 

Professional Development 
All classified staff have completed required training for AK Star testing in April. Elementary staff continue to 
participate in PLC meetings and Alaska Studies for Teachers in pursuit of permanent certification. 

Pupil % Attendance K-12 
Student attendance for February 2025 was 71% 

Student and Staff Safety 
Safety continues to be a theme for FY25. Ms. Rattenbury stressed weather related safety and first-aid. 

Other 
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